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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Dec 3 COW (1pm) re Item 15 " Highway 407 Feasibility " Resolution
Date: December-03-24 10:02:02 AM

 
From: John CUTLER <j > 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 6:45 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; JOHN CUTLER 
Subject: [External] Dec 3 COW (1pm) re Item 15 " Highway 407 Feasibility " Resolution

 

 
K.A.R.A.  ( Kleinburg and Area Ratepayers' Association ) supports the resolution brought forward by
Councillor Iafrate and Councillor DeFrancesca for Vaughan Council support of a  request to the provincial
government to consider a feasibility study to buy back the highway and or a pilot program to divert truck
traffic to Hywy 407.   Further study and investigation of viable alternatives makes sense before fully
commitment  to a very expensive and disruptive Hywy 413 undertaking. 
 
John Cutler 
President / Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers' Association
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